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Carolina Power & Light Company 

March 4, 1981 
File: NG-3514(R) Serial No.: NO-81-400 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
ADEQUACY OF STATION ELECTRIC-DISTRIBUTION,.SYSTEM VOLTAGE 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

By letter of January 13, 1981, you requested additional information 
to enable you to continue your review of the adequacy of the H. B. Robinson 
Unit No. 2 electrical distribution system.  

As you are aware; this issue is closely related to the issue 
concerning degraded grid voltage. Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) has 
responded to your concerns regarding degraded grid voltage and your staff has 
issued a safety evaluation report closing this issue. Due to the similarity 
in these issues, and the repetition of questions previously answered and used 
in the Staff's safety evaluation, CP&L is somewhat confused by your recent 
questions in light of our responses made to resolve the degraded grid voltage 
concern. We believe that a meeting between your Staff and CP&L is necessary 
in order to clarify what information is needed by your Staff, so that we can 
direct our resources more efficiently in resolving any concerns you may have.  
In order to avoid conflicts with the upcoming emergency planning drill at 
H. B. Robinson, it is requested that this meeting be held the week of March 14 
or 21. We will contact the NRC Project Manager to arrange a specific date for 
the meeting.  

Yours very truly, 

E. E. Utley 
Executive Vice President 

Power Supply and 
Engineering & Construction 

SDF/dk (N#40) 

cc: Mr. J. D. Neighbors 
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